
Thank you for the opportunity to highlight some of the issues and concerns from a lung cancer 

perspective that we as a charity feel the focus needs to be on: 

• Early detection – public awareness campaigning, continuation of the current PH campaigns, 

encouraging people with symptoms to seek investigation and rolling out of Lung Cancer 

Screening / Targeted Lung Health checks. 

• Implementation of the National Optimal Lung Cancer Pathway – including need for better access 

to CT screening. 

• Need for clinical audit data, in real time, to monitor activity and outcomes, strengthening of the 

National W 

We also clearly support the recommendations submitted by One Cancer Voice 


